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Submitted is an original manuscript, entitled ‘Awareness toward the code of ethics among nursing students’. The manuscript is a 7-page short article, including abstract and tables. It is an unpublished original work and has not been submitted to any other journals for review. All files are in the correct format and appropriate resolution or size. The spelling and grammar are thoroughly reviewed. I also had editorial review and assistance from a professional native English editor. 
I would like to thank you for reviewing this manuscript. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. I hope to hear from you soon. Thanking you in anticipation.
Sincerely,
Se-Won Kang, PhD, RN
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